
To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	
	
I	wish	to	lodge	a	formal	objection	to	the	timeframe	within	which	residents	are	able	to	
review	over	9000	pages	detailing	the	proposed	Western	Harbour	Tunnel	and	Warringah	
Freeway	Upgrade,	synthesise	the	information	contained	in	the	documentation,	and	make	a	
considered,	informed	and	educated	objections	or	comments	on	this	project.		
	
I	work	full	time	running	a	business	and	have	a	child	at	school.	It	is	literally	humanly	
impossible	for	a	person	in	a	similar	situation	(full	time	gainful	employment	and	caring	for	a	
young	child)	to	review	the	submission	in	the	time	allocated.	
	
I	respectfully	request	an	extension	be	granted	to	at	least	1	June	2020,	which	will	provide	
enough	time	to	review	and	submit	any	objections	and	comments	with	regard	to	this	project.	
	


